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No. PW/CTR/32-20/CPWD Tender Documents/ 2021-  Dated:- / /2/23

To
The Engineer —in-Chief (P),
HPPWD Shimla -2.
All the Chief Engineers,
In HPPWD,
All the Superintending Engineers
In HPPWD.

Subject: - Regarding tender for the works between Rs. 1.00 lakh to 5.00 Lakh.

In this regard, refer to this office letter of even file No.33724-823
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GE(!‘) alﬂﬂ dated 18-1-2023 vide which the instructions regarding tender for the works
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litigatien in later stage.
%’l{gjeculive Engineer (IT ) in this office. He is requesteqd to upload the
same on the departmental website. ¢

between Rs. 1.00 lakh to 5.00 Lakh has been circulated for further compliance.
Further it is clarified that the said instructions are only for the offline tenders to
bring transparency in the system. The same will not be applicable for online
tenders. It is intimated that where sufficient funds are available and work is of
urgent nature, the tender may be processed as per instructions/ guidelines by
floating the tenders through online mode.

You are, therefore, requested to look into the matter personally and
direct all the field units working under your control that no tender for the works
between Rs. 1.00 lakh to Rs. 5.00 lakh shall be called till 31-3-2023( only
offline tender) and in works where the sufficient funds are available the same
may be called after completing all the codal formalities by inviting the same
through online mode only.

This may be treated as most Urgent and time Bound.

Encl. nil
Enginm(/;ief,

HPPWD Shimla-2.
Copy of above is forwarded to :-
1. The Principal Secretary (PW) to the Govt., of H.P. w.r. t his office letter
under reference for information.
2. All the Executive Engineer in HPPWD (through e mail) for information .
they are requested to adhere the instruction with letter & sprit to avoid any
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